Hematology Lab Meeting.
 
6/27/2019 @ 9:00 am 

	Present:	 Pat Gelineau



Announcement:

Given our current staffing situation, it is most important to focus on the work at hand to assure accuracy. Don’t be concerned or stressed regarding the TATs. 

If anybody reads the QBCs in the Micro lab be sure to clean the microscope of oil after use. There is a florescent scope in special hematology that can be used for QBCs as well.
 
We have a few lunch and learns over the summer one in July and one in August.  For the one in July will be hosted by John and Jerry regarding the IPF project. In August, Dr. Tommy Durant will host L&L regarding quantitation of babesia. More info of the dates will follow.       

 IPF went live on Tuesday.  There are a few problems that have occurred. See John and Beth for questions.     
The IPF should reflex automatically when < 100 plt count and when plt less than 10 results should be reported as “not measured.” When a plt F is flagged, we will need to check plt count on smear.  The IPF is invalid, it needs to be reported as “not measured” in WAM and verified.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Note: there is a procedure up front regarding manual diff with reflexive IPF. It appears that the manual diff does not get released into Beaker in this situation. A manual diff will need to be ordered in Beaker and results resent in WAM.  
   

